
Call for Papers 
 

Dear fellow Eritreans, 

  

By now, you have seen political developments in our region create serious concerns of 

sovereignty.  In addition, continued human rights violations and unconstitutional governance 

have caused an alarming rate of exodus and depopulation of our country. 

  

This has prompted the “Yiakl” or “Enough-is-Enough” movement throughout the world! 

  

Eritrean communities throughout North America are organizing a large event to voice this 

message loud and clear. The issue at hand is a matter of endangered sovereignty and gross 

human rights violations that affect all Eritreans.  It is not an “opposition” vs “supporter” issue. 

This is about the need for all Eritreans to make a stand on issues that are critical to the existence 

of Eritrea as a nation. 

  

We call upon and urge all Eritreans from all walks of life to come together and take a stand on 

these issues together. The least one can do is to participate and send documents for discussions 

for symposium. We invite submissions of posters - poster size (48" x 36") , road maps, 

discussion documents, charters, programs, bylaws or organizational structures.  

 

The deadline for submission is May 4, 2019. 

Formatting Guidelines for submissions 

 Papers must be in Eritrean Languages & English 
 Paper content must be original and relevant to the establishment of North American 

collective Structures and related to: 

o   Vision, 

o   Missions 

o   Objectives 

o   Organizational Structure at City, State, Regional and International levels 

 Authors are required to ensure accuracy and authenticity of the documents. 
 Papers must follow downloadable word or PDF,  

  

To submit, email us at together.for.justice.dmv@gmail.com or call 202-677-5880. 

   

Thank you  

North American Organizing Committee 
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